
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF FORTIETH ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

 
The fortieth Annual Meeting of the Members and Friends of Ray Of Hope Church 
Of Our Lord Jesus Christ will be held on Sunday, January 21, 2024.  The 
schedule for the day is as follows: 
 

10:30 a.m. – Worship (please be on SKYPE by 10:15 for this) 

12:30 – shared meal at Elmira Chapel 

1:30 p.m. – Annual Membership Meeting 

 
Please review the attached documents before the Annual Meeting date.   Watch 
your email for a few more reports which we will discuss at the meeting as well.  
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
        
       Lisa Frost, Treasurer 
       Ray Of Hope  

Church Of Our Lord Jesus Christ 
 

380 W. First St. 
  Elmira, NY  14901 


